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Monthly Meeting: November 9, 2021 
 Zoom Meeting Minutes 

 
Call to order:7:03 
 
Tonight, nine members participated in the Club’s general meeting.  The meeting was held via 
ZOOM.  A thank you to all that participated. 

New members or guests:  None 

Minutes   Reading of the minutes  

 President asked if all had a chance to read October minutes, 
then asked for a motion to approve. 

 Motion by:  KC       Second by:   George 
 All were in favor to approve the minutes of the October meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Treasurer was in absence tonight – No report 

General Announcements  

I still have three New Club Hats left for sale first come. 

December meeting will be via a ZOOM meeting unless the indoor mask mandate is lifted. 

Events (tentatively) 

 The Winter Build Competition for 2022 was kicked off at the October meeting.  KC has 
added a new category for the 2022 Winter Build.  There is now a “Crashed and Salvaged” 
category.  All previous rules still apply.  Rules and schedule are posted on the Web Site 
please review them. 

Safety 

 We’re all safe according to KC. 

Field Maintenance 

 KC would like to get a couple others together and finish knocking down the remaining 
scotch broom at the north end of the field if the weather ever permits it. 

Old Business 

 Gate Locks are being damaged due to forcing, either open or closing.  The lock must be on 
the combination to close; then hold it closed and spin the numbers.  If you can’t spin the 
numbers to open the lock, then push up lightly on the lock bar to take the pressure off the 
lock.  Also keep in mind the numbers only spin from low to high in order to go past 9.  
Also note that the numbers should line up with what is the center line of the lock, not what 
looks like an etched line on the bottom of the lock. 



 
 

 

 Your diligence in reporting field usage hours, on the chart at the Kiosk, and also accounting  
for any hours for guests is duly appreciated.  

New Business     

 If we are going to have food for our events next year, we still need a volunteer to handle 
the grilling and food. Please consider this.  Please contact KC or me if you would like to 
help with this. 

 The Membership Application has been updated for 2022 membership renewals; they may 
begin any time now. 

 RCPilot.com – Free web site backed by AMA and Horizon Hobby for AMA clubs that 
allows posting comments, flights, things for sale, etc.  We have a total of six who have 
joined this so far. It is an awesome site with many features.  It is also a free service with 
many more options than we have on our website. 

 KC reported that the Expo in Monroe was an absolute success blowout on Saturday and 
that Sunday was almost as good.  Next year the Expo is planned for some time in April; 
date to announced. 

 KC reported that he had also received an email from Aaron Rose of the FAA concerning 
signing an updated LOA for our field.  

 Nominations for next year’s officers: 
 

 President: Duane Barrett (Current) 
 

 V-President: KC Patton (Current) 
 

 Secretary/Treasurer: Bruce Durham (Current) 
 

Comments from the Membership:  

Dan B. mentioned that a friend of his had 5 gliders stolen, so watch for cheap gliders. 
 
 

Adjourned: 7:26 


